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DIOCESE OF SAN ANGELO
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SAN ANGELO, TEXAS 76902-1829

Most Reverend Timothy J . Harrington
Bishop of Worcester
49 Elm Street
Worcester, Massachusetts 01609

PERSONAL

May 25, 1984
Dear Bishop Harrington :

One of your priests, Father David Holley, has been working
in the. Diocese of. San Angelo for the "past several years . - During
this period of .time on a few occasions his past problems sur-
faced . On December 22,. 1982, I informed. Bishop Flanagan that •I .
would give Father Holley one more chance . It is with great regret
that I write now to say that Father Holley has made it impossible .
for . us to keep him in this diocese .

I will ask Father Holley to return to his own diocese . for
whatever counsel you may wish to give him As a small missionary
diocese we are unable to continue our association with him . If
I can be of any help to you about this matter please call on me .
I will continue to pray for him andthope that he will successfully
deal with his problems so that he can continue a useful priestly
ministry in the service of the Church .

With prayerful best wishes to you, Bishop Harrington,

Fraternally in Christ,

Mo Reverend Joseph A Fiorenza
Bishop of San Angelo

cc : Reverend David Holley

Phone 653-2466
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